
 

Dear Parents of Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2, 

 

The infant school play is ‘A Midwife Crisis’ and will be on 

Wednesday 12th December with two shows, afternoon show 

1.45pm and evening show 6pm.  Tickets are available on  

SchoolMoney under the ‘Shop’ tab, restricted to 2 per family.   

 

Remember to add one or two tickets to your basket as              
required.  We have to limit tickets to allow all parents to see the 

show.  If you require more then pop to the office and we can put 

your name on a reserve list. 

 

The show is for Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 and they MUST   

attend both performances please!  

 

All children who need specific costumes have had letters sent 

home with details. The rest of the children are in the choir and 
need to dress in colourful / Christmas clothing - so anything 
sparkly, Christmas jumpers, Santa hats or anything red and 

green.  

 

Thank you all for your support 

 

From all the staff! 

 


